Dr G A Murnaghan

- Senior Administrator
King Edward Block
Royal Victoria Hospital
Grosvener Road

BELFAST
BT12 6BA

26 January 1996

Dear

RE: ADAM STRAIN. DECEASED

I am enclosing some copiés of the report of Dr Sumner together with a copy of the article
he refers to therein. This article is the same as that referred to by Dr Alexander. (TAR A

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY _ '
- HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST

AS — CORONER B . ' 011-045-178



